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by Glenn Shearer

Valentine Day is past,

but the expression of love

knows no season. There-

fore, we bring you some

sentimental Valentines creat-

ed last week by kids at

Seiler, Grandview and River-

"by Stacy Nagle

 

 
by David Anspach

view Elementary Schools.   

  

Local Valentin
e |

by Doris Rice

Mount Joy Library busy place
There is in Mount Joy a

thriving literary industry just

a little more than 10 years

old which last year handled

22,600 books. This busy

industry is the Mount Joy

Library Center located at

22 East Main Street.

Although the library it-

self does not house a tre-

mendous number of volumes

at any one time, it is part

of the Lancaster County

Library system, and can

secure almost any book a

Mount Joy reader might

want in a day’s time.

Not only are all the books

in the Lancaster County

Library available to users

of the Mount Joy Library,
but also books in college

 
Busy night at library

libraries and the state libr-

ary in Harrisburg.

A membership in the
Mount Joy Library Center
carries all the privileges of

the Lancaster County Libr-
ary.

Every Tuesday at 9:30

a.m. there is a Story Hour

for pre-schoolers, which is

supervised by Mrs. James

Heilig.

Organized by local citi-

zens in 1964 the local libr-

ary center is run by a board

headed by Father Donald

M. Whitesell, president; Mr.

Maurice Bailey, vice presi-

dent; Mrs. John Rosenfeld,

secretary; Mr. William Eby,

treasurer; Mrs. Donald Betty;

Mrs. James Roberts; Mrs.

Benjamin Horst, Jr.; Mr.

Richard Swartz; Mrs. John

Hamilton; Miss Anne Milan-

of; Mrs. Warren Foley; and

Miss Mary Jane Hoffer.

There are three paid libr-

arians at the center, which

is open weekdays from 3 to

p.m.: Mrs. Frank Tyndall,

Mrs. Jane Emery, and Mr.

Robert Schenck, Jr. The

following people work for

the library as volunteers:

Miss Eunice Herr, Mrs. Helen

Emminger, Miss Thea Ro-

denhaver, Mrs. Robert Fell-

enbaum, Mrs. Lillian Max-

well, and Miss Anne Milanof.

The library center build-

ing is owned by Henry G.
Carpenter, who, according
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King John eyeing empty Queen's throne

   

   

  

 

     

     

February 19, 1975

e

The King said,
“Where is the Queen?”

by Rhonda Proctor

The crowning of the

Sweetheart King and Queen

took place at 10:30 a.m.

February 15th at the

Mount Joy Boro Hall. Kim

Marie Flowers was crowned

Queen and John Philip

Getty was crowned King.

Kim is the
daughter of Mr. Norman

Flowers, and John is the

son of Rev. and Mrs. Ste-

phen Getty. Each of the

winners received a $25
savings bond and flowers

compliments of the Joy-

cee-ettes.

The first runners-up

were. Sherill Beth Hanner,

to board members, has been
extremely generous and
helpful to the library since
its founding.

The center will operate

in 1975 on a budget of

$8800, which is contributed
by the Borough of Mount

Joy, state aid, local indus-

tries, organizations, indivi-

dual donors, and fines char-

ged for overdue books.

 

   

 

Mrs, Robert Mark, daughter Jean, & Mrs, Jane Emery

  

Queen Kim was unable to
attend coronation, because

she was sick,

daughter of Mr. and Mrs.

Lloyd Hanner, and Nich-

olas Sargen, son of Mr.

and Mrs. James Sargen.

The second runners-up

were Angela Rice, daugh-

ter of Mr. and Mrs. Paul
Rice, and Andrew Lee
Ober, son of Mr. and Mrs.
Kenneth Ober. Each of
the runners-up received a
certificate of recognition.
A check in the amount

of $355 was presented to
Mrs. Nettie Germer, of the
Donegal Dental Clinic.

Send news

to Bulletin
We need more news a-

bout more people in The

Susquehanna Bulletin.

We want news that will

interest YOU.

So, why don’t you mail

or phone us about what

YOU, YOUR family, or

YOURfriends are doing.

If it’s interesting to you,

it will be interesting to our
readers.

Because you are our read-
ers.

Send us your news. 
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